GEORGE MILLER

Regarding the VW settlement and the proposed use of the settlement funds, we see a proposal to
"fund greener cars" by funding the installation of more electric vehicle charging stations in the state
and the replacement of diesel engines on buses and other public vehicles. This may be help some in
the reduction of Washington State's air pollution. However, we think that a greater reduction of
Washington State's air pollution will be realized by using some or all of the funds towards capital
improvement infrastructure projects which improves the flow of traffic in areas which experiences
traffic congestion, producing excessive air pollution.
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